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CONSTRUCTION ON MARNE HIGHWAY AND HARTFORD ROAD   

 

Mount Laurel, NJ --- On Tuesday March 29th construction will take place at the 

intersection of Marne Highway and Hartford Road. 

Traffic across the Marne Highway intersection will remain closed in either 

direction during the construction period. Additionally, Hartford Road between 

Centerton Road and Marne Highway will remain closed. Four police officers will 

be on location to guide traffic. 

During construction there will be local access allowed to Marne Highway by 

making a left turn from Briggs Road. Residents will also have access to Marne 

Highway by making a right turn from northbound on Hartford Road.  

The project will start at 7:00 AM and conclude at 5:00 PM. Residents will begin to 

see message boards and pre construction signage starting today.  
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